Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan **Headteacher**

Rosa Corcoran-Jones Deputy Headteacher

Adam Dobson

Deputy Headteacher



05 November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Starting Reception 2025

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021, they will start full-time school in September 2025.

Children already in our School Nursery <u>must</u> make an online application for a Reception place- having a nursery place does <u>NOT</u> quarantee a place in Reception next year.



Applications are now open and close on the <u>15th January 2025</u>. Any applications made after this will be processed as a 'late application'.

For more information about applying for a place in Reception, please visit <u>LBBD School Admissions</u> and click on the link entitled '<u>Starting School Children Aged 3 and 4'</u>. On that page you will find lots of information about how this process works including the <u>Starting School in 2025 e-booklet</u>.

If you would like some help with your on-line application, please either e-mail School Admissions on infos@lbbd.gov.uk or call their help line on 020 8215 3004 (Open Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm).

I will be holding some drop-in sessions soon, for families that need help completing the application form, so please keep a look out on Parent Mail for that letter.

Yours sincerely,

E Munor

Emma Murphy | Inclusion Officer















